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December 4, 2004
Greetings all,
Just a quick note to let you know that we have just posted the manuscript from Charlotte’s

presentation at the conference in Hawaii, now on the “Essays and FAQs” page of
www.kclehman.com, under “Emotionally-Connected Discipleship & New Wineskin Community.”

Blessings,

Dr. Lehman/Karl

Want to support the Lehman’s Immanuel Approach work? Click here for more information:
https://www.immanuelapproach.com/supporting-lehmans-immanuel-approach-work/




